PAMV Chapter BHS
Marketing Report for October 6, 2012 Board Meeting
Tickets

Ric King volunteered to handle the phone ticket orders for Cabaret in Mike Irving’s absence.  Mike handled ticket sales in past years, but he will be out of town for two weeks in October.   The Cabaret fliers were printed and mailed this week.  Terry took them to the post office.  While Ric’s phone number appears on the flier, Mike’s address appears with his correct street number and zip code, but wrong city (Mountain View rather than Palo Alto).  Ric said that he could drop by Mike’s place to pick up his mail/ticket orders for the show during Mike’s trip.  Several people proof read the flier before it went out, but none of us caught this error.

The physical tickets were printed by John Heather a few weeks ago and are now in Ric’s possession.  Ric will send out the physical tickets for both the website and phone order ticket sales. 
Cabaret Chairman Update

Script

Script writer Jordan Makower, advisor Dave Kocharhood and I have been reviewing the script over the past month and met a few nights ago to discuss it in detail.  We accomplished our goal of limiting the first half of the show to 50 minutes and were able to include all performance groups and maintain the flavor of the script.   

Green Room Identified
The green room for the show will be located in the rooms directly behind the church stage.  

Menu in Website

Dave K. is working on posting the menu on our website, so that people can choose their meal when they order their tickets.  Reasoning – efficiency of serving (servers deliver preordered food rather than taking each patrons order during the show) and cost savings (avoid having too much of one type of food and too little of another, as best possible).  

Pictures of Past Peninsulaires Performances

To celebrate our 50th anniversary, Burt Lawrence will be printing 8 – 12 pictures of past Peninsulaires’ events and hanging them on the walls or a display board.  If you have performance or candid shots taken at Peninsulaire events (in electronic or print format) please forward them to John Wooldridge, Burt or me.  We would love to have pictures from the early days as well as current shots.  Small and large group shots are desired.   
Budget

I will be submitting a revised budget next week and submitting it to the board via email.  

Respectfully submitted, Nigel Endersby Marketing Vice President and Cabaret Chairman 
